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Date: 05/12/2022 

 

RE: Request of Confidentiality for FCC ID: 2A8OG-VM-M300S 

 

Pursuant to Sections 0.457 and 0.459 of the Commission’s Rules(CFR 47), and Section 552 (b) (4) of the Freedom of 

Information materials Act, we, Ventaron, hereby requests confidentiality and treatment of certain information 

accompanying this application. The materials contain trade secrets and proprietary information not customarily 

released to the public. 

The public disclosure of these matters might be harmful to the applicant and provide unjustified benefits to its 

competitors. 

We are also hereby Short-Term Confidentiality for 180days after the grant as outlined in Public Notice DA 04-1705 

2004 of the Commission’s public notice. This provision will give Ventaron temporary confidentiality of commercially 

sensitive information prior to product release. 

The requested permanent and Short-Term confidential exhibits are listed as follows: 

Permanent & Short-Term Confidential List 

Permanent 

Block Diagram 

Schematics 

Parts List 

Operational Description 

Short-Term 

(180days after the grant) 

User’s Manual 

Internal Photos 

The applicant understands that pursuant to Section 0.457 of the Rules, disclosure of this application and all 

accompanying documentations, where applicable, will not be public before the date of the Grant for this application. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

SangMin Shin 

CEO of Ventaron 


